

## **Conchita Espinosa Academy**

12975 SW 6th Street • Miami, Florida 33184 Phone 305-227-1151 • Fax 305-225-0184 • www.ConchitaEspinosa.com

February 17, 2009

Dear Parents,

We've passed the hundredth day of the school year. We've passed the midway point of the third quarter. We have about three months of school remaining in the 2008-2009 school year.

The last three months will pass just as quickly, and they are extremely important. During this time students will be solidifying and expanding their grade-level knowledge, taking important standardized tests, and weaving into their lives all those concepts, ideas, and understandings needed to continue their educational journey and prepare for a successful 2009-2010 academic year.

To this end, it is vital that you be informed and well-advised how to support your child in his/her learning experiences. We are setting aside the following evening meetings to communicate with you what your child will be accomplishing in the coming weeks and years. Please mark your calendar and plan to be in attendance at your appropriate meeting.

Monday, March 2, 7:00 p.m.

Monday, March 9, 7:00 p.m.

Monday, March 23, 7:00 p.m.

All meetings will be held in the Rosita Segovia Theater.